
From Ben’s Desk… 

 First of all, I want to thank everyone for all 
the kindness, thoughts, prayers and well wishes  
during my recent hip replacement.  I look forward to  
returning to the course soon, just maybe slower than  
usual!  Hope everyone has a great Labor Day weekend and I hope to see all of  

you at Marcus Pointe in the very near future!   Ben Bates, Dir. of Golf 

2500 Oak Pointe Drive, Pensacola, FL  32505    
Phone:  (850)-484-9770 
Email:  info@marcuspointegc.com 
www.marcuspointegc.com                 

The Pointe Grille 

Hours:  7:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Limited Seating 

Patio Seating Available 

850-484-9770, Option 5 
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With over 900 participating locations worldwide 
and a community reach of over 25 million peo-
ple, Women's Golf Day is the day for women to 
support each other, improve their game, and to 
promote access to the sport.  

Upcoming Tournaments  
at Marcus Pointe:  

MPMGA Sept. 12-13  

******** 

ABC Tourney Sept. 18 12:30 pm 

******** 

Krewe Laffite Sept. 19 1:00 pm 


